
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
Friday 1st April 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

During the Summer Term, I will be offering a Save the Oceans Club to the children in Year 4.  The children 

have been inspired by our learning about the environment and plastic pollution and have asked for this 

club.  

 

They will be litter picking around the school locality and raising awareness of the cause.  Please note, pupils 

will be leaving the school site and walking around the local area during some of these sessions.  They will 

be accompanied by a Norwood adult at all times.  

 

The club will take place on Thursdays at 3:15-4:15 and it will start the week beginning 25th April 2022.  

 

If your child would like to attend Save the Oceans club, please return the form below by 21/04/2022 and 

return via admin@norwoodschool.co.uk 

 

There are 10 spaces available. You will be informed of your child’s place by Groupcall on 22/04/2022.  

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins   Mrs J. Cockerill     Mrs D. Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher    Deputy Headteacher/ Extra Curricular Lead  Head Teacher 

 

 

My child _____________________________________________would like a place at Save the Oceans Club. 

 

I understand that my child will be accompanied by an adult and will be walking around the local area within 

these sessions. Yes / No 

 

My child will be collected by ____________________________________________  

 

Signed:                                                                         Parent/Carer              Date: ____________________________                                           

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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